
Safeguarding data has been published today taken from annual safeguarding returns, collected by dioceses from 2015-17 and sent to the

National Safeguarding Team. This is the first time that trends have been analysed over a three-year period.

The Church of England consists of more than 16,000 churches across the country; with around 1.14 million adults and children making up the

regular worshipping community. This means it comes into contact with vast numbers of children, young people and adults every day of the week

and safeguarding them is a priority. The majority of safeguarding-related concerns or allegations relate to children or vulnerable adults who

attend or who have contact with the Church and their lives within the community.

In any report about data of this nature, it is important to recognise that behind each statistic is a person. Safeguarding is about everyone’s

wellbeing and means the action the Church takes to promote a safer culture; it is about valuing every person as made in God’s image.

Source URL: https://www.churchofengland.org/safeguarding/safeguarding-news-releases/safeguarding-data-report-2015-17
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